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Work Sections Allow Accelerated Timeline 
 
The 18-mile I-25 South Gap project is divided into three construction phases. This approach allowed the 
project to begin much earlier than anticipated  — construction on one area can begin while design is finalized 
on another.  
 
Construction crews started in September 2018 on the northern area of the project, between Plum Creek 
Parkway and Sky View Lane (Tomah Road). By summer 2019, work will be occurring on all three areas.  

 
While the project is being completed in phases, all three phases will open to traffic together. Substantial 
construction completion is planned for late 2021, with tolling to begin in 2022.  

 
Hotline: 720-745-5434  
Email: i25gap@codot.us 
Website: i25gap.codot.gov 
Text Alerts: Text I25GAP to 21000 


